
 

June 29, 2018 
 
To Parents, Families and Important Juvenile Justice Partners: 
 
The Department of Juvenile Justice is hosting its first ever 
Commissioner’s Town Hall Meeting on July 13, 2018. At this community 
meeting, members of the DJJ leadership team will present relevant 
information on our agency and on the juvenile justice issues facing 
Georgia. The Commissioner’s Town Hall Meeting will include news 
regarding agency partnerships and initiatives, opportunities for youth, 
and upcoming policy and practice changes designed with the future of 
our youth in mind.  
 
The details of the event are as follows: 

 
COMMISSIONER’S TOWN HALL MEETING 

• Location:  
State Offices South 
300 Patrol Road  
Forsyth, Georgia 

• Time:  Registration:  8AM – 10:30AM 
Administrator’s Meeting: 9:30AM – 10:30AM  
General Session: 10:30AM 

 



After the initial presentations from the DJJ leadership team, audience 
members will have an opportunity to ask questions and make 
comments. This question and answer exchange will be followed 
immediately by a breakout session where DJJ unit and division 
representatives will be present to field additional questions and provide 
more detailed information to inquiries.  
 
All attendees will have the opportunity to discuss the individual issues 
that impact them personally.  For those planning on attending, DJJ 
requests that you submit your questions in advance and send them to: 
 
Department of Juvenile Justice Office of Reentry Services 
Email: DJJReentryServices@djj.state.ga.us 
Fax: 404-508-7333 
Mail: 3408 Covington Highway, Decatur, Georgia 30032 
 
The Department of Juvenile Justice encourages you to take advantage 
of this unique opportunity to interact with our executive leadership and 
line staff in this open and welcoming forum.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely, 

  

 
  
  

Avery D. Niles 
 

DJJ Commissioner 
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